
 

 

TO ALL THE IAMAW MEMBERSHIP 
 

**CENTRAL REGION ONLY** 
VACANT AT-LARGE EXECUTIVE BOARD POSITION  

 

 

Dear Sisters & Brothers, 
 
There is currently a vacant position on the Central Region Transportation District 140 
Executive position. 
 
The current District 140 Executive Board would like to fill the vacant position. The 
appointment to the position will take place at the next scheduled Executive Board 
meeting, which is being held on Thursday, May 9, 2024. 
 
The term for the appointment will be from Monday, May 13, 2024 to Thursday, October 
31, 2024. 
 
Where at Convention, there will be a nomination and election that will take place. 
 
ONLY those members from the Central Region can apply. 
 
Qualifications for the position will be in accordance with the Transportation District 140 
Bylaws Article V, sections 5.07. 
 
All letters of interest for the vacant position should be sent to the following email 
address: aacrobati@iam140.ca. 
 
The cut-off date for the letters of interest will be Wednesday, May 8, 2024. 
 
In solidarity, 
 

 
Alfredo Acrobati  
Secretary-Treasurer 
Transportation District 140 
IAMAW 
 
AA/mdr  
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